
1

Alex Waner

From: Jeff Berghorn
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 11:09 AM
To: Alex Waner
Subject: FW: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: Verdad Leasing and SUA

From: Denis Bringelson <dbringelson@hotmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, June 25, 2024 10:35 AM 
To: Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@VerdadResources.com> 
Subject: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: [External]:Re: Verdad Leasing and SUA 

Hi Jeff,  
Does $1000 sound fair on the reentry? 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Jun 18, 2024, at 11:11 AM, Jeff Berghorn <JBerghorn@verdadresources.com> wrote: 

Hey Denis,  
Checking back to see when you have a moment to get the well reentry done along with the new SUA 
and oil and gas lease we discussed previously. Let me know when you have time and I will make 
myself available.  
Thanks,  
Jeff  
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